
October	2,	2014	
	
	
	
Dear	Friends,	
	
Do	you	hate	paying	taxes?	Well	you	don’t	have	to	anymore!	Arizona	allows	its	
taxpayers	to	give	what	they	would	otherwise	pay	in	income	tax	to	the	benefit	of	
students	at	private	schools.	This	is	especially	important	for	you	because	we	have	
children	in	private	school	and	really	need	help	paying	for	the	expense	of	tuition.	
	
This	is	how	it	works:	make	your	donation	to	a	qualified	organization,	then	use	the	
appropriate	tax	forms	listed	in	your	donation	receipt	to	claim	a	dollar-for-dollar	tax	
credit	against	your	Arizona	state	income	tax.	It	really	is	that	simple!	
	
Every	year	hundreds	of	Arizona	taxpayers	trust	YES	Fund	for	Kids	with	thousands	in	
donations-so	I	would	recommend	using	YES	Fund	for	Kids	to	make	your	tax	credit	
donation.	
	
What	a	privilege	we	have	to	equip	our	children	with	an	excellent	education.	But	in	
order	to	continue	this	ministry,	we	need	your	help.	Would	you	consider	helping	us	
by	donating	your	income	tax	amount	for	the	benefit	of	our	children?	Your	gift	will	
help	cover	the	cost	of	tuition.	Please	write	their	names	on	the	donation	form	when	
you	fill	it	out.	The	maximum	credit	available	for	2014	is	$2,106	for	married	couples	
and	$1,053	for	single	taxpayers.	
	
By	law,	you	are	able	to	make	your	donation	through	April	15th,	or	whenever	you	file	
your	taxes	(whichever	comes	first),	and	still	include	your	tax	credit	donation	in	your	
2014	taxes.	That	way,	you	can	calculate	what	your	exact	income	tax	will	be	and	can	
plan	your	donation	accordingly.	
	
We	praise	God	for	the	statewide	impact	of	this	tax	credit	law	that	makes	all	this	
possible	and	is	helping	hundreds	of	families	experience	the	life-changing	ministry	of	
Christian	private	education.	
	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
The	Doe	Family	


